
 

Fences 

At a monthly meeting of the Board of Directors held March 14, 2017 Judy Isaly made a motion regarding 

the  fences behind  Arabian Lane villas: 

If existing wood fences are repaired, they may be repaired with wood.  If the fences are REPLACED,  they 

must be replaced with white PVC of similar height and design.  The motion was seconded by Melissa 

Leiner, and passed unanimously. 

Note:  The fences behind the Villas on Arabian Lane were part of the original community design.  Any changes must 

be approved by the board/Architectural Review Committee (ARC) 


